
To whom it may concern,

I, Nadia Constantinou, of 31A Fox Lane, Palmers Green, London N13 4AB, am writing to 
you to remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Policy SP CL4.

As a local resident for many years, I do not consent to the plans outlined on p80/p380 in 
the Enfield Draft Local Plan to consider the developemnt of a crematorium in Firs Farm 
Wetlnd Park & playing fields.There is a violation of public space and yet another poorly 
considered plan of action that does not benefit the living and breathing local community. 
Th community cannot afford to lose this aard winning open space, an oasis in metropolitan 
land (MOL) which provides many mental and health benefits to its communities, including 
educational, recreational and biodiversity.

I rebuke this consultation as an indictment that goes against the greater good of our 
community and questions the competency of Enfield Council to act in a manner that 
upholds their oath to protect and provide for their community.

Sincerely,

3087






